
 

 

January Newsletter 

   

Happy New Year! Wishing you all the best in 

2020. 

 

Our registration for current families, returning 

families and church members began early this 

morning. We are grateful for your continued 

interest in our program. We are fortunate to 

have the opportunity to teach your children 

and thank you for the sacrifices and 

commitment you make to send them here.  

We will begin open registration for new families 

on Wednesday, January 15. We have been 

giving many tours over the last month and 

thank you for referring us to your friends. Many 

new families express they were recommended 

to us by our current families.  

In the classrooms in January, we will explore 

various winter themes, continue building math, 

science and literacy skills and make learning 

fun each day. Please join us for Storytime in the 

Sanctuary on January 14 or 15 at 11:10 or 2:40. 

It is a nice time to take 10 minutes to sit and 

share time with the children while they are 

learning about Jesus.  

 

Weather closings 
We will only close school when Olentangy 

Local School District closes. We will NOT have 

any school delays because the delay time is 

our regular start time. You will receive a text in 

the  
Remind app, an email from your teachers and 

alerts on the news stations. In addition, closures 

will be posted on our Instagram and Facebook 

pages.  

Reminder 
During these very cold days, please have your 

child ready to exit the car during stop, drop 

and roll. We appreciate your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 6 Registration day 
January 15  Open registration 8:00 am 

January 14, 15 Storytime in the Sanctuary 
January 20  No School, MLK Jr Day 

 

Parent Night, 2020 
Our Parent Night will take place on Monday, 

February 24, 2020 from 5:30 – 8:00 pm. We will 

be raising money for Nationwide Children’s 

Hospital as part of our community outreach 

program. It is a special night for you and your 

child to enjoy some food from a food truck, 

participate in some classroom activities, have 

fun with the  Turtle Lady, find some books at 

the Scholastic Book Fair, and bid on items in 

the silent auction. We look forward to our 

annual event with you! 

 

Photo request 
If anyone has any group photos from the 

Christmas program, please send them to 

Allison Kupper at 

welcome@newhopepreschool.com 

Since the teachers and staff were active in the 

program, we were unable to get pictures. We 

appreciate your effort in helping us gather 

some pictures.  
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